
   TOWN OF ROSE – ANNUAL TOWN BOARD MEETING        

                April 15, 2025 

 

Annual Meeting was brought to order by Chair VandeCastle at 7:00pm.   

 

Members Present:  Chair VandeCastle, Supervisors Joe Perez and Chris Cutts, Clerk Kathy VandeCastle 

and Treasurer Cindi Gotthart. 

 

Others Present: Mike Urban and Dean Anderson 

 

The minutes of the April 16, 2024 Annual Meeting were read by all.  Supv. Cutts made the motion, 

seconded by Supv. Perez, to accept the minutes of the April 16, 2024 Annual Meeting.  Motion carried. 

 

The 2024 Annual Financial Report was reviewed by all.  2024 Highway Expenses were reviewed by all.   

 

Supv. Cutts made a motion, seconded by Supv. Perez, to accept the 2024 Annual Financial Report and 

the 2024 Highway Expenses.  Motion carried. 

 

The next Annual Meeting is set for April 21, 2026, at 7:00pm, being the third Tuesday of April. 

 

No other business was conducted.  Motion was made by Supv. Cutts, seconded by Supv. Perez, to 

adjourn the Annual Meeting at 7:12pm.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Kathy VandeCastle, Clerk 

Town of Rose 


